

August 24-25, 2018



RETREAT REGISTRATION

names.	
Parent:	 (Gender M / F)
Child:	 (Gender M / F)
Address:	
Phone/s:	
E-mail:	

A \$30.00 non-refundable deposit or full payment should be included with this registration by August 17.

Make checks payable to: St. Paul Lutheran Church

Mail Registrations to:

St. Paul Lutheran Church Attn: "My Bible" Retreat 1800 West Freeway Fort Worth, TX 76102 Dear Parents of "Soon -to -be" 2nd Graders,

It is an exciting time for your "almost" 2nd grader! They are learning how to read and discovering the wonderful world of books! The Youth and Family Ministry Department at St Paul would like to come alongside you and help make God's Word an integral part of *what* they read. We would like to help you teach your child how to read the Bible by providing some structure, direction and a lot of fun! No matter where your child goes to school, you need to "home school" him or her spiritually. We would like to offer your family some great tools to walk together in faith every day at home.

Our custom at St Paul Church and School is to provide each and every 2nd grader with their very own Bible. We do this in an exciting way – a special overnight retreat for you and your child! The retreat will cover the New Testament books only. We will follow up with Old Testament books on Sunday mornings during our regular Sunday School hour (9:30-10:30am) on August 26, September 9, 16 and 23. During this time, you and your child will be in Sunday School together, exploring God's Word and having fun doing it. If you are unable to attend the retreat, your child will receive their Bible at St Paul School or in Sunday School.

Retreat Details

Dates: Friday, August 24; 6:00pm - Saturday, August 25; 3:00pm

Location: Glen Lake Camp & Retreat Center, Glen Rose, Texas

Includes: Overnight lodging *, 3 meals (Fri. dinner, Sat. breakfast; lunch), swimming in water park

Cost: \$80.00 per parent with one child (more than one child or one parent add \$40 each)

\$30 non-refundable deposit due with registration, balance due at retreat

Registration: By August 17 with enclosed form, drop off at the Welcome Center desk or school office.

*Due to sleeping arrangements, (we have a boys cabin and a girls cabin) we encourage same gender parent and child but it is NOT necessary!

Mark your calendars now and plan on attending! I will send you detailed information with directions along with what to pack once I receive your registration. Feel free to contact me with any questions!

In His Service.

Sue Davis,
Director of Children's Ministry
St Paul Youth and Family Ministry
817-332-2281 ext. 172

Friday, August 24

5:30 - 6:00pm	Arrive at Gien Lake Camp
6:00 - 6:45	Dinner (hamburgers & hot dogs) outside by Dining Hall
7:00 - 8:15	"The Good News" Matthew-Acts @ Ellis Education Center
8:15 - 9:00	Decorate Bible Covers
9:00 - 9:30	Get ready for bed – lights out

Saturday, August 25

7:30am	Wake up!
8:00 - 8:40	Breakfast in dining hall
8:45 - 10:00	"The Letters of Paul" @ Ellis Education Center
10:00 - 10:30	Nature Scavenger Hunt
10:30 - 11:45	"Hebrew to Revelation" @ Ellis Education Center
12:00 - 12:45	Lunch at dining hall
12:45 - 1:00	Clean up /pack up/ turn in keys/ swimsuits on
1:00 - 3:00	Water Park Time!
3:00pm	Head for home!